

SANTA BARBARA · SANTA CRUZ

June 13, 1994

SCHOOL OF PUBLIC HEALTH 1100 GLENDON AVENUE, SUITE 711 LOS ANGELES, CALIFORNIA 90024-3511

(310) 794-0176

Henry Blackburn, MD
Mayo Professor, Division of Epidemiology
University of Minnesota
Suite 300,
1300 South Second Street
Minneapolis, MN 55454-1015

Dear Henry,

Thanks very much for sending me a copy of *The Seven Countries Study*. It is an inspiring account of certainly one of the major health science epics of our time. The collaboration which made possible such a highly useful series of studies illustrates how to investigate the world's current health problems.

On the personal side, I'm going to be in The Netherlands for a day or two this summer and would like to call on Daan Kromhout if that would be possible. Although knowing "old-timers" in The Netherlands such as Professor Muntendam, I don't recall ever meeting Kromhout. I'm writing to him directly, but would you be willing to send him a note?

With warm regards,

Sincerely yours,

Lester Breslow, MD, MPH Professor and Dean Emeritus UCLA School of Public Health

LB/bd

669

PeRL